Admin Notes 1.26.24

Dear GMS families,

The Admin Notes are short and sweet this week. We are just as busy as ever but with little news to report.

This week, 6th graders celebrated "Half." This event, concocted by their 6th grade teachers, celebrates the date when they have completed half of their K-12 education. Students dressed in attire and sported hairstyles that reflected half - one pigtail, for example. This is just one way our staff creates fun in the middle of the school year for our students.

Below you will find some pictures from our Best Buddies Club. Enjoy! Best regards, Mar-E Trebilcock

Best Buddies Club

Pictures from a recent Best Buddies Club meeting:









